Dear Productivity Commission,

I am a retired Community Development worker.

I have 5 Grandsons, 2 of whom are looking for an apprenticeship currently.

I think it is essential that the Australian Government helps to support the Australian Car Industry for workers in this Country and to keep the Australian icon which is Holden alive and well.

Although I do not work in the industry, if is essential that we do not lose this employment opportunity for our youth.

Why would we want to close down such an important part of our history and stop our young people from gaining such an important skills base?

This issue is one of the most important element facing Australia today. Why must we close down such an essential industry that this Country has grown up with?

Kind Regards, Lyn Trindall